The Golden Door Charter School

It is our expectation that all students will achieve -No Exceptions, No Excuses



- IMPORTANT READING -

Golden Door Charter School Parent/Guardian Memo **From** Brian Stiles **Date:** 6/08/17

Subject: Field Day and Summer Fun Festival New Dates

Dear Parent/Guardian;

Please be advised that due to circumstances outside of our control, we have had to reschedule a number of events, most noticeably our annual Field Day and Summer Fun Festival. The all school field day, scheduled for tomorrow, must be rescheduled due to a double booking at Pershing Field. Following are the new dates for the following events;

- Field Day will take place on Thursday, June 15th for students in grades kindergarten through 8th grade. Please see memo sent home on May 24, 2017 for details regarding Field Day.
- Summer Fun Festival will take place on Wednesday, June 21st, for students in grades kindergarten through 8th.

Reminders...

- We encourage parents to put sunscreen on their children before coming to school on Field Day and Summer Fun Festival. <u>Due to skin allergies, the nurse is not permitted to provide</u> sunscreen for students.
- As every day, students have the choice of a school lunch or they can bring a lunch from home. Currently a number of students are celebrating Ramadan and may have certain restrictions with regard to eating and drinking. If your child has any such restrictions, please contact your child's teacher to address this issue and make alternate arrangements.